
Spectators 
All spectators, including assistant coaches and AD’s, must have a 

prepaid ticket (no cash sales at the gate) to watch the Northeast Boys 

Division I District Golf Tournament at Pine Hills.  This ticket is mandated 

by the OHSAA and not Pine Hills. 

Advanced tickets will soon be on sale through the OHSAA website at 

www.ohsaa.org/tickets.  Price of a ticket increases after 6AM Monday, 

October 10th.  Children 5 and under are free. 

All spectators must walk the golf course as close to the cart paths as 

possible and may NOT walk in the fairways. Please stay with your group 

and not a half-a-hole ahead or behind.  This will keep you out of harm’s 

way from errant shots. 

Spectators may not have conversations with players during their round, 

including at the turn, but they may help find lost golf balls. For the first 

violation, the player may incur a TWO stroke penalty.  The second 

violation could result in disqualification. 

All cell phones should be silenced.  If you need to talk on your phone 

please do so around the clubhouse area.  Spectators who are a 

distraction on the golf course will be asked to leave without a refund. 

With up to 40 coaches that may purchase a cart along with hole 

spotters, rules officials and tournament officials, handicap carts may or 

may not be available this day. 

http://www.ohsaa.org/tickets

